
January 21, 2022 
 
Senate Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee 
Senator Paul G. Pinsky, Chairman 
Senator Cheryl C. Kagan, Vice Chairman 
2 West 
Miller Senate Office Building 
Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 
RE: In Favor of SB 128 

 
Dear Chairman Pinsky, Vice Chair Kagan, and Committee Members, 

 
I am writing to you in support of SB128. This bill will ensure equity in the distribution of 
Program Open Space funds in Charles County. Concentrated populations of Charles County have 
repeatedly received Program Open Space Funds. There are no parks and playgrounds in Waldorf. 
The Waldorf Amphitheater project received bond bill funding from the Charles County 
Delegation and has not been established to date. I urge the assembly to take action so my 
community can get the overdue support and care that other parts of the county have been 
receiving. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Venus Osborne 
4421 Eagle Court 
Waldorf, MD 20603 


